

St. Cyprians Link

Sunday 27th March – **EASTER SUNDAY**

ALLELUIA, JESUS IS RISEN!

Services today: 9.15am - Eucharist 10.30am - Eucharist

We also have Holy Communion on Thursday Morning at 10.00am, followed by Tea or Coffee: everyone welcome.

If you would like to get something into the Link please let Les know on 0141-776 3866 or e-mail rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by teatime on Wednesday evenings. Thanks.

I think everyone is aware that we try to keep our churchyard as natural as possible, particularly supporting wildlife and maintenance in as natural a way as possible. As part of this some time ago we were offered a small group of goats to keep in the church grounds to keep the grass short, and to reduce the amount of weeds in the grounds.

We organised some time ago that these goats should be brought to church on **Friday 1**st **April** – this coming Friday. Please look out for them as they make themselves at home in our church grounds.

There will be a meeting of the Fundraising Group on Thursday 31st March – this coming Thursday, after our morning service at about 10.45am. Everyone is welcome to come along.



PRAYERS

ANGLICAN: The resurrection of our Lord; pray for the peace of Jerusalem.

DIOCESAN: St. Paul and St. John the Evangelist, Monklands (vacant)

Daily Prayers

28^{th:} The whole of the church.

29th: Youth Action Network.

30th: The people of Japan.

31st: Survivors of tragedy, accident and serious illness.

1st: Gentleness and a loving spirit.

2nd: Thanks for new spring growth.

Please remember in your prayers: Jean Kinnon, Brian Owen, Gill Inglis; Margaret Conway; Daphne Fraser; Cynthia Frost, Susan Frost; Kirsty Kilday; Eric Oakes; Alan Paterson; Doreen Rendell; Karen Rose; Geoff Scobie; Grace Joss and for all those in the "Prayer Book" at the back of the church.

Our first carboot sale of the year is on Saturday 9th April...... Please come along and help......

Dates of other Carboot sales are in the parish magazine.

"Contact the Elderly" is a charity which cares for isolated and lonely elderly people. In this area this is done through setting up monthly teas for small groups of elderly - including providing volunteers to give lifts - to socialise and simply "get out." As a church we have offered support to the local organisation, and may well host such teas in the near future.

If you know of anyone who might benefit from being part of such a group, please let the Rector know. If you want to know more, then please ask him. You can find out more about the organisation

http://www.contact-the-elderly.org.uk

Happy Easter to Everyo